COMITÉ DE L'URBANISME RAPPORT 14A LE 14 OCTOBRE 2015

PLANNING COMMITTEE
EXTRACT OF DRAFT MINUTES 14
TUESDAY, 22 SEPTEMBER 2015

PROTOCOL FOR WILDLIFE PROTECTION DURING CONSTRUCTION – UPDATED

ACS2015-PAI-PGM-0138 CITY WIDE

## REPORT RECOMMENDATION

That Planning Committee recommend Council approve the Protocol for Wildlife Protection during Construction, attached as Document 1.

Amy MacPherson, Planner, Marica Clarke, Program Manager, Land Use and Natural Systems Policy, and John Smit, Acting Manager, Policy Development and Urban Design, Planning and Growth Management (PGM) department, were present to respond to questions on this item. The following staff also responded to questions on this matter: Lee Ann Snedden, Acting Chief, Development Review Services, Michael Mizzi, Acting General Manager, Planning and Growth Management, and Tim Marc, Senior Legal Counsel, City Clerk and Solicitor Department.

The Committee heard one delegation on this matter, Donna DuBreuil, President, Ottawa-Carleton Wildlife Centre, who spoke in general support of the proposal but with concerns and recommendations. A copy of her submission is held on file.

The Committee received the following correspondence on this matter prior to the Planning Committee meeting:

- Letter dated September 18, 2015 from John Herbert, Executive Director, Greater Ottawa Home Builders' Association
- Comments dated September 21, 2015 from Erwin Dreessen, Co-chair, Greenspace Alliance of Canada's Capital.

Planning Committee CARRIED the report recommendation as presented.